
 

 

 

 

 

6th December 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

School Christmas Lunch 

 

This year our school Christmas lunch will be held on Wednesday 18th December. The cost of the meal 

will be £2.40 per child for children in Y3&Y4, payable in the usual way on your ParentPay account. 

Children in Reception, Y1& Y2 are entitled to their free school meal as usual.  

Even if your child usually receives a Free School Meal we would please ask you to confirm whether 

your child would like a Christmas Lunch via your ParentPay account (no charge) no later than 

Wednesday 11th December as the kitchen requires final numbers in time to place their food order.  

 

Christmas Lunch Menu 

Roast turkey, trimmings and gravy 

Cauliflower cheese (v) 

Peas, carrots, sprouts 

Roast and creamed potatoes 

Chocolate fudge cake or festive ice cream 

 

On this day, children are invited to come to school with Christmas hair (tinsel/accessories etc.) and/or 

hats to wear during lunch. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Friday 13th December children are invited to wear their Christmas jumpers and own clothes for a 

small cash donation towards ‘Save the Children’. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Ferretti 

Acting Headteacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


